
Before we begin…...

● Please sign in by typing your child’s 
name in the chat area



12th Grade Family Meeting

2019-2020

Distance Learning 



Prayer - St. Vincent de Paul Prayer
Father, we ask you to provide all that we need as we do the work you have given us 
to do.  Fill our hearts with your love, help us to listen with compassion and to speak 
with kindness and confidence.

Jesus, we pray for the grace to go without our preconceived judgements so that we 
can be true peacemakers. Stir in us the fire of your love and guide us with 
discernment.  Fill our hearts with wisdom, generosity and kindness.

Holy Spirit, inspire us with joy and patience.  Be at work in us so that we will bring 
good news to the downcast, healing to the brokenhearted, hope to the destitute, 
love and compassion to all who are suffering.

Amen.



Welcome families!
      Agenda
● Distance Learning Model/Cyber Security
● 8 am Announcements & Daily Schedule
● Attendance
● DePaul Care Packages for April 24th 
● Report Cards
● Lockers
● AP Testing
● College Counseling Check In
● Exams and Last day of Classes
● Credit Recovery
● End of Year Calendar and Senior events (Prom and 

Graduation)



Distance Learning Model

● Students will access academic content via email, 
schoology, and google classroom.  Students should 
expect about 30 minutes of work per class per day.

● Cyber-attacks/Safety in "cyber-land.”  
1. Phishing.
2. Receiving a file or a link to a site which has a virus. NEVER click on a link 

or site which has not been authorized by the faculty.



Distance Learning Model - Tech Support

Students can connect to Tech Support in 2 ways:
1) Zoom link:    https://zoom.us/j/9905455361

2) Call In - Dial 1-253-215-8782 meeting ID 9905455361
 Once you dial the number you will be asked to enter the 
meeting ID and then press #.  Then when prompted hit # 
again.

https://zoom.us/j/9905455361


Announcements & Daily Schedule

● Prayer and Announcements at 8:00 am, Mon-Thurs. 
● 8 AM - 3PM, Mondays through Thursdays; Fridays are used 

to catch up on assignments, though may be considered late
● Organization is KEY!

○ Keep the School Day “HOLY”
● Help with developing a schedule, trying to get caught up, 

etc, please email tyree.gaines@dpcr.net

mailto:tyree.gaines@dpcr.net




ATTENDANCE

● If a student cannot participate in distance learning for a day, 
please call the school attendance line and leave a message, 
513-861-0600.

● Attendance is recorded by assignment completion.  
Participation in Zoom calls is a back up. 



DePaul Care Packages

● April 24th

● 9:00 am – 2:00 pm
● Student MUST be present to receive it
● For safety reasons, drive up ONLY; NO ONE may 

get out of their vehicle
● Transportation Issues – call Mrs. Partee-Johnson, 

513-240-0928



Third Quarter Report Cards

These will be sent home in the mail later this week.
Available with care packages as well.
We are also hoping to email them to students.

Grade Calculator !!!!!!- A grade calculator can be found on schoology to help determine 
what grade you need to get to 4th Quarter to achieve your goal grade for the year.  Is is on 
the DePaul Cristo Rey 2019-20 School Year Course.  It is listed under the Distance 
Learning Folder.



Lockers

Personal items have been removed from students’ 
lockers.  Please pick these up with your care 
package pick up on April 24 between 8 am - 2 pm
*Students will need to drop off laptops, textbooks, 
and any other property to the school - Date: TBD



AP Testing

AP Spanish Exam is now on-line
May 22nd at 4pm

Students in AP Spanish should have information 
from Mr. Munda



Class of 2020 to dos

To dos in the next month

➔ Decision Day--May 1, 
➔ College Signing Day May 8 (more details 

to come)
➔ Housing Deposits and confirmation 

fees--due May 1 or June 1 (check your 
schools for the date)

➔ Schedule a meeting with Ms. Wright by July 
31

➔ Complete loan counseling and sign your 
promissory note 

To dos before you leave for College in August

➔ Make sure you know your new college 
email/user-id and passwords

➔ Check your college email daily for important 
updates and to-do’s

➔ Be sure to schedule a college orientation session
➔ Complete all placement test before school begins 

ie.(Foreign Language/Math)
➔ Submit Medical Forms & Vaccination Records to 

Student Health Services
➔ Submit your Learning Disability documentation(if 

applicable)
◆ Students who have been diagnosed with a 

learning disability or have received 
academic accommodations in the past 
should submit their psycho-educational 
evaluation to your college’s Disability 
Services Office.

➔ Transfer any college or university coursework you 
may have received as a high school student to 
your chosen college.



Exams and Last day of Classes

● EXAMS - Students in danger of failing are 
required to complete a final assignment instead 
of an exam.  Students in good standing (70 or 
above for the year) will not need to complete an 
exam.

● May 8th is the last day of classes for seniors 



Credit Recovery

Students in need of credit recovery will be given the 
opportunity beginning June 1
● Students will be assigned classwork from their teacher 

and/or an APEX Learning module 



End of the Year Calendar of Events
● Last day of class for Seniors is MAY 8; May 22nd  for all other 

students (more info to come for laptop and textbook turn in)

● Prom - temporarily rescheduled for 7/10/20 per Governor’s 

Social Distancing Orders and directives

● Graduation - temporarily rescheduled for 7/11/20 per 

Governor’s Social Distancing Orders and directives
○ Likely that tickets will be greatly reduced to honor the social 

distancing guidance of 6 feet between people
○ Participation in graduation requires passing all classes 
○ Contact the business office to address any needed payments 

■ Debbie @ 861-0600 ext 378



Questions?  
 



THANK YOU !!!!
 


